
 

  

  

From: Kert Shuster 
To: DBEDT LUC 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Testimony for: A11-792 Department of Housing and Human Concerns, County of Maui June 20th 

10:00am 
Date: Monday, June 17, 2024 11:49:04 AM 

State Land Use Commission-

Subject:  Written Testimony for A11-792 Department of Housing and Human Concerns, County of Maui Status and 
progress report 

TMK (2) 4-9-2: portion of 58. 

Dear Commission Members, 

I am writing this email testimony to say that the island of Lanai definitely needs more housing, especially affordable 
housing for people that wish to 
reside here long term.  This program is urgently needed to house the growing community here on Lanai.  Please 
consider getting this project underway 
as soon as possible. 

Thanks you for your consideration, 

kert 

Kert Shuster, Pharm.D. 
Rainbow Pharmacy Lanai 
Owner, Chief Pharmacist. 

Phone 808-565-9332 work 
Cell 808-298-4284 
Email  kertshuster@gmail.com 
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